
 
From: Dylan Reingold  
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:22 PM 
To: 'Turner, John' <JTurner@covb.org> 
Subject: FW: Chapter 164 Dispute Resolution Letter 
 
John, 
 
Good evening!  
 
I think it would be appropriate under the statute to have one more meeting of the six of us in public at 
which we can discuss the substantive issues raised in the letter and determine if we are ready to 
proceed to the next phase of the process set forth in Chapter 164 of the Florida Statutes.  I believe that 
would be consistent with the public nature of the Chapter 164 process.     
 
Dylan  
 
From: Jason Brown  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 3:14 PM 
To: Matt Jordan <mjordan@ircgov.com>; Dylan Reingold <dreingold@ircgov.com> 
Subject: FW: Chapter 164 Dispute Resolution Letter 
 
FYI 
 
From: Bursick, Tammy <tbursick@covb.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 2:37 PM 
To: Jason Brown <jbrown@ircgov.com>; Joseph E. Flescher <jflescher@ircgov.com> 
Subject: Chapter 164 Dispute Resolution Letter 
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 
 
Commissioner Flescher and County Administrator Brown: 
 
Attached is a letter pursuant to the discussion that took place at the October 19, 2021 City Council 
meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammy K. Bursick, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
 

 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written communications to or from State and Local Officials and 
agencies regarding State or Local business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email 
communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  
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